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(type-writ ten) 

Dear singer, 

w.o. to Dr. Singer. 
6th Nov. 1912. 

I arn so glad to hear from you. I wanted to write and get you interested in our new section on the History of Medicine, which we are starting at the Royal society of Medicine. I hope you will join, as we need all the active workers. 
The work of Rusius I have seen. I am glad you have become interested in it. I missed a copy in Italy last year. I am only dealing with Inculabula up to 'so. I have got a pretty complete list, and went over a good many of them in Italy this spring. I have not seen He its' s Pest Blatter: I must look it up. Many thanks for your paper, which is full of good stuff. 

From Dr. Singer. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler. 

This refers to Paul Heitz and w. L. Schreiber "Pestblatter des XV Jahrhunderts", Strasburg, 1901. 


